Sports day
You are invited to watch your child’s sports day on:
Friday 7th June at 1.45p.m (Weather permitting)
on the Stratton school field

If your child is not in playgroup on a Friday but they would like to attend the sports day then please inform us by Wednesday 5th June. They can then be dropped off to playgroup at 1.30p.m. We will walk all of the children to the school track.
Please ensure your child has sun cream applied and brings a sun hat and full water bottle. All children need to wear suitable shoes such as trainers that stay on well. Sandals, crocs or flip flops are not suitable. 
We aim to finish at 2.45p.m and be back at playgroup at 3.00p.m ready for the end of the session. 
If your child doesn’t usually attend the Friday session they can leave the field with you when it is finished. All other children will come back to playgroup to be collected with their belongings.
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Reply by email to let us know if your child will or will not be attending by Wednesday 5th June. 
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